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“Give us reliable trains and joined-up services” say East Midlands passengers
Full details of research carried out amongst East Midland train passengers will be unveiled by TravelWatch East Midlands at a seminar in Nottingham on Friday 19th May.

Entitled “The new East Midlands rail franchise – an opportunity or a threat”, the event is organised by TravelWatch East Midlands with the support of the Regional Assembly (EMRA), Development Agency (EMDA) and Passengerfocus. Its objective is to debate the impact of planned changes in the way that our rail services are provided after 2007 and to set out the Region’s requirements for the new franchise.

Inviting regional stakeholders and passenger groups to take part, TravelWatch East Midlands Chairman, Alan Meredith said “The Government’s decision to re-organise the rail franchises serving the East Midlands, with the majority of services being provided by a new East Midlands franchise, is a major step that will influence the services available for years to come and this seminar is a unique opportunity to combine our efforts and influence Government thinking on the content of that franchise.”

Richard Malins, Chairman of the Railway Study Association will chair the event and speakers include George Muir, Director General of ATOC and representatives of both regional and national passenger organisations.

The seminar will take place on Friday 19th May, starting at 10.15am, in the Talbot Suite of the Crowne Plaza Hotel, Wollaton Street, Nottingham NG1 5RH, but booking is essential. 

For further details and a booking form visit our website @ www.travelwatcheastmidlands.org.uk                                         ….ENDS

Notes for editor…………………

We would welcome attendance by representatives of the media, subject to prior arrangement.

TravelWatch East Midlands is the new public name of the East Midlands Passenger Transport Users Forum, an alliance of groups representing the consumer interest across all modes of public transport.  

An independent body with nearly 300 participants from some 60 organisations, we have been grateful for the support of the East Midlands Development Agency (EMDA), Regional Assembly (EMRA) and local authorities. Our aim is both to represent the interests and concerns of public transport passengers across all forms of transport AND to assist local and regional authorities’ work towards an integrated and seamless quality public transport network for the East Midlands region.

TravelWatch East Midlands’ mission is to champion public transport so that it becomes:

· Accessible to everyone – including the mobility impaired

· Affordable and socially inclusive

· Available when and where needed

· Acceptable to all, whatever mode is chosen

· Attractive – with high quality of services and reliable information

By bringing together for the first time within a single body, representative groups of bus, rail, light rail, air and other passengers, TravelWatch East Midlands offers passengers a new opportunity for strong consumer representation and to regional policy makers a route to engage with transport consumers on an integrated basis throughout the region. 

You can visit our website @  travelwatcheastmidlands.org.ukwww./

For further information contact: 
Alan Meredith tel: 0116 2303895; e-mail: chair@travelwatcheastmidlands.org.uk 

OR

Steve Abbott tel: 01858 466629;e-mail: secretary@travelwatcheastmidlands.org.uk
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